FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL
Newsletter — February 2017

We're looking for volunteers to join our
Friends of the School

Our first meeting will be on
Monday 6™ February 2017 at 9 a.m

The Friends of the School help by:

Organising school discos

Planning and organising Christmas and Summer Fairs

Raising money to purchase additional resources for school

We hope you will be able to join us for tea /coffee. There is no long term

commitment required and any help is greatly appreciated.




